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 Anthony Hayble COMMNT2015/2340/INVALID 19/06/2015  13:50:39 I am opposing this application because they have had major works on this site before and it lasted for 

some weeks and they were very disruptive. Swinton Street is usually a peaceful area. I just live very 

close to the building because I live at 32 - 34 Swinton Street with my room been directly joined to the 

site which would therefore make me most affected by these major works. The volume of noise would 

be so much unbearable especially as the works could take lots  of hours daily and months to complete. 

The main pavement walk would be closed to pedestrants and I will have to be crossing the busy road 

which is very difficult
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